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Secretary General, John Traversy
C RTC
Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2

Dear Mr, Traversy

RE: Notice of Consultation: CRTC 2013-19

Reference Numbers: 2012-1051-7 & 2012-0689-7

On behalf of Council and the City of Coquitlam, I am writing to offer support for the
application by “All Points Bulletin” (APB) to obtain “Public Interest” status

As a representative of the residents of Coquitlam, I continue to be supportive of any
efforts aimed at better communication with the general public with the goal of
increasing public safety.

This initiative has already gained the support of the Canadian Association of Chiefs of
Police and the BC Association of Municipal Chiefs of Police and I have no doubt that we
as a community could only benefit locally from the establishment of an English
language public interest station.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

V vs ruly,

Richard Stewart
Mayor

Office of the Mayor City of Coquitlam
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